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Falls City Council approves COVID-19 proclamation 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Council members approved a proclamation during their
Monday night meeting concerning COVID-19.  

The Proclamation says in part:
 “Whereas, COVID-19 continues to be present in Falls City and, with a recent
increase in reported positive cases, in the region and states across the country:
 and Whereas it is critically important to protect the residents of Falls City,
 visitors, students and employees in Falls City from the spread of COVID-19;  the
Falls City Board of Health, in an effort to curtail the spread of COVID-19,
encourages residents of Falls City, as well as visitors to Falls City to  follow all
Public Health Recommendations and Guidelines related to COVID-19, including
the use of face shields or coverings or cloth face masks in public and private
areas, when social distancing is not possible or practical.  
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